

British Society of Gastrointestinal and Abdominal Radiology c/o The Office. The Royal College of Radiologists Office 63 Lincoln Inn's Fields

> London WC2A 3JW

Email: office@bsgar.org

1st September 2025

Dear Members, friends,

As you know, costs have been rising steadily around us and for the first time in over a decade, we are going to have to increase the annual subscription for UK consultants from £50 to £80 from 1^{st} September 2025. All other membership bands will remain as they are.

We hope you appreciate that this step is necessary for us to continue to deliver the breadth and quality of educational content which we all enjoy.

We hugely value all your contributions toward delivery of our annual meetings, the Education and Training for Radiology Residents through the Virtual Education/ Academy Education programmes, our mentorship programme and our Educational, Conference and Research bursaries.

We would also like to take this opportunity to inform you that our bank accounts have moved as we gained Charity status. We are now with the Co-operative Bank, details as follows:

British Society of Gastrointestinal and Abdominal Radiology

We ask that members who have standing orders currently set up to our original NatWest account will need to cancel these and please set up fresh standing orders to the new bank account. For those who renew membership via the website and pay via PayPal, no changes need to be actioned.

If you are currently a Junior Member, please ensure your CCT date is accurate on your membership account. You will receive an automated email 6 months after your stated CCT date asking for an update in your status. Your membership category will then be updated as required. Renewal emails will also remind you to ensure your CCT date is accurate.

We look forward to seeing everyone at our Annual Meeting in Nottingham in February 2026.

Yours sincerely,

Meetal Shah BSGAR Treasurer Ian Zealley BSGAR President

Registered Charity Number: 1208678